
Celebration of 152nd Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi: 
 
 
Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore celebrated the 152nd Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi on October 2, 
2021 at the premises of the Sangrahalaya. Due to ongoing pandemic the Programme was broadcast live in the social 
media platform of the Sangrahalaya. 
 
The programme was started by the lighting of the lamp by the dignitaries. The Opening song was performed by the 
Staff Artists of Songs and Drama Division of Regional Outreach Bureau, Kolkata. The Welcome Address was 
delivered by Dr. Pratik Ghosh, Director-Secretary of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore. The 23rd Mahatma 
Gandhi Memorial Award was presented to the Harijan Sevak Sangh Bengal. Dr. Sankar Kumar Sanyal, All India 
president of Harijan Sevak Sangh was present to receive the award. The 22nd Mahatma Gandhi Memorial Oration was 
delivered by Professor (Dr.) Suparna Gooptu, Professor of Department of History, University of Calcutta. Shri 
Narayan Basu, Chairman of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore delivered his Presidential Address at the end 
of the session. The programme was ended by the closing songs, performed by the Staff Artists of Regional Outreach 
Bureau, Kolkata. 
 

 

 

  

  



 

  

  

  

   



  

 

 

 


